
 

 
 
 

  

  
  

  
 

  
  
 

 
 
 

 

Erratum                                      DOI: 10.5152/Pharmata.2023.23015 

  
 
In the article titled "Kılıç AF, Bayrak M, Çadirci K. Body mass index and Hemoglobin A1c levels 
in diabetic adults. Pharmata 2023;3(4):84-86. DOI: 10.5152/Pharmata.2023.23015" 
published in the 3rd volume and 4th issue of Pharmata in 2023, the year of the study was 
inadvertently written incorrectly by the author in the following sentence in the Methods 
section, and the study started in November 2022. 
 
Our research was carried out in two research hospitals (Erzurum Regional Training and 
Research Hospital and Erzurum Mareşal Çakmak State Hospital) between September 2022 
and February 2023. This prospective study was carried out with the data of 307 patients aged 
18 and over and 99 healthy individuals whose HbA1c measurements were made between 
September 2022 and February 2023.   
 
The sentence will be changed to the following. 
Our research was carried out in two research hospitals (Erzurum Regional Training and 
Research Hospital and Erzurum Mareşal Çakmak State Hospital) between November 2022 
and February 2023. This prospective study was carried out with the data of 307 patients aged 
18 and over and 99 healthy individuals whose HbA1c measurements were made between 
November 2022 and February 2023. 
 
We apologize to our readers for this error. 
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